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Rt Honourable Sir Thomas Eichelbaum <§ Q

Dear Sir Thomas @

The Evidence (Vi

duly asser:kt??»y i ' . i '
Regulatio @ i i azette on 18 May 2000. The Regulations came into

origmally drafted, we thought it desirable to confine the material that was included in the
schedule to those documents that the Court of Appeal indicated might more appropriately
be considered by an inquiry. Amongst other reasons, this was because we were
concerned that the inclusion of other material, that was otherwise properly considered by
the Court, might encroach upon the Court’s jurisdiction.

In our opinion, the safest course would be to maintain this approach in relation to the

material that is not publicly available, including documents such as Sir Thomas Thorp’s
report. The only material that it may be necessary to send to the parties named in the
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terms of reference are those documents that update the Joint New Zealand Children and
Young Persons Service and Police Operating Guidelines of March 1997. This material
sets out current “best practice” in New Zealand for the investigation of allegations of
child sexual abuse. However, while the information is held by the Crown, and is of
course available under the Official Information Act 1982, we are concerned that Mrs
Ablett Kerr QC, Ms Kristy McDonald QC, and the Commissioner for Children may not

be aware that it exists.

We are looking into the matter of the letterhead and hope to discuss it/vgl you shortl\p&
Yours sincerely /
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Val Sim x
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Legal Counsel
DDI: +64-4-494 9755
Fax: +64-4-494 9839
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